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FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

February 18, 2013

TO: Honorable Jimmie Don Aycock, Chair, House Committee on Public Education
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB399 by Krause (Relating to the requirement that certain high school students

successfully complete four courses in each subject of the foundation curriculum.), As
Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Education Code to provide each school district with the discretion to
allow a student to comply with curriculum requirements for mathematics or science courses by
substituting an advanced career and technical course designated by the school district.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 701 Central Education Agency
LBB Staff: UP, JBi, JSc, AW
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